
March 25, 1933

Lieut.Colonel George A. Drew, D.S.O.,
Parliament Buildings,
Toronto, Ontario,

My dear Colonel,

Just a short note In reply to your letter 

of March Blet, I notice that you are going to address 

the Canadian Club of Montreal on Monday, March 27th,

I regret very much that owing to a previous engagement 

I shall not be able to hear you. But I wander if It 

would be possible for yo> to come up to the University 

when you have finished with the Canadian Club?

At four o’clock $ have a meeting of the 

Royal Victoria Hospital Board, at which I must be pre­

sent, and I have an eggagement for the evening, But I 

would like very much to see you while you are In Montreal 

and shall be greatly obliged If you can come to my office, 

say about three o’clock.

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal


